Bare Hill Pond Watershed Management Committee

Meeting Notes

Date: 26 October 2015
Place: Hlldreth House

Present Members: Bruce Leicher, Peter von Loesecke, Megan Glew, Brian McClain
Mr. Leicher opened the meeting at 7:40pm with a quorum.

Treasurer’s Report

The only updates for this month are ISS which is the mailing for the drawdown and ARC
which is the amount spent on monitoring for Wendy Gendron. The budget will be
submitted next month and Mr. von Loesecke plans to submit the same budget that was
submitted this past year. Ron Ricci recommends that the committee consider buying a
compressor pump (small pump) next year which would cost approximately $5000.

Pump Maintenance Report
Mr. Leicher created and distributed “Guidelines for Pump Operation for a Draw Down.”
Tomorrow (27 October) is the day that the pump will start for the 6’ draw down.

The meeting was adjourned by proper motion at 8:00pm.

Megan A.Glew
Secretary

Documents Reviewed at Meeting:
1. Meeting Agenda
2. Treasurer’'s Report
3. Guidelines for Pump Operation for a Draw Down



